

EAST END UNITED METHODIST CHURCH

Rebuilding Committee June Update

June has continued the rebuilding project's work with FEMA. This month, FEMA issued East End a check for \$372,000 to reimburse us for our emergency building stabilization measures, demolition costs, and part of the costs for the fence/park project. We continue to work with FEMA to navigate their review process of the building project. We now have a scheduled biweekly meeting with FEMA and continue to work diligently with our architect, general contractor, and owner's representative to timely provide all of the information they request.